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DAVE BLOMBERG sent me good news and a great photograph.  “I got married on June 18th on the beach in Marinette, Wisconsin.  It’s a long story but my wife CAROLE and I first met 38 years ago in Boston (Note: DAVE’s first billet out of the Academy was the CGC Edisto in Boston).  We plan on spending summers in Milwaukee and winters in Bangor, Maine, where I’ll be in training as a twice over step grandfather.  The attached photo was taken during a stopover in Traverse City, Michigan, during our honeymoon.  Our wedding pictures are pretty windblown as it was blowing about 30 mph during the ceremony though the predicted squalls held off until we were at the restaurant.”  The Class sends our congratulations and best wishes to DAVE and CAROLE.  Classmates in the Boston area look forward to seeing them as they travel between their summer and winter homes.
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JERRY HALE continues to find life interesting in his post-Coast Guard career.  In 2006 he was appointed Vice President of Operations for Valley Forge Military Academy and College in Wayne, Pennsylvania, responsible for operations and facilities at that institution.  Effective September 17th, JERRY became the Interim Director of Admissions at Valley Forge.  Admissions is nothing new to JERRY; he served as Assistant Director of Admissions at the Coast Guard Academy early in his career and served in a similar capacity at the U.S. Merchant Marine Academy for six years following his retirement from the Coast Guard.
BARRY KANE sent the photo from the Coast Guard golf tournament held over the 4th of July holiday at the Homestead in Hot Springs, Virginia.  Attending the tournament were STU WHITE, CHARLIE and SUE HUBER, RICH and BETH VLAUN, TIM and MARLENE JOSIAH, BARRY and BETTYMARIE KANE, JIM and CINDY BURK, and GREG and PATTI SHAW.  Missing from the picture are JOHN and LESLEY MINER, who later sent a note saying that the MINERS and GRETOS were at the BURKS’ home in Charlotte, North Carolina the week following the tournament enjoying JIM and CINDY’s new lake house and the hot summer weather.
[image: image2.jpg]



Congratulations to BOB and LYNN GLYNN on the birth in June of their first grandchild, Liam, son of daughter Megan and son-in-law Steve Palcewski, in San Diego.
VINCE KINAL retires from COMAIR (Delta Connection) on October 7th.  He has been a pilot with COMAIR since June 1989.  VINCE is off to Lake Tahoe shortly thereafter for a vacation and to reflect on his next mission.  
In late July, KATHY and I visited old haunts in the New London area with our family. Our four grandsons were suitably impressed with the Academy, especially after a tour of Jacob’s Rock and the Sailing Center.
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